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Please check out our class pages on the school 

website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard    

Dear All, 

 

Well hasn’t that two weeks gone by fast?!  I am 
delighted to say that the weather was kind to 
us this week and the whole school enjoyed 
their Sports Games Day Tuesday.  We are 
really sorry we couldn’t have parents watching, 
and I do really hope that by next summer this 
will be back to normal for these types of things 
(fingers crossed!). 
We are very proud of our new Learning Lodge 
which we officially celebrated this week.  This 
will be a great addition to our learning 
environment which will benefit all children.  A 
huge thank you to everyone involved from 
TPLT who helped make this dream a reality. 
 
As ever, if there is anything you need us from 
please call us on 01278 684151 or drop us a 
line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk 

 
As ever, if there is anything you need us from 
please call us on 01278 684151 or drop us a 
line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Emma Barker 
 
 
 

BOOK FAIR  

 
Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions we 
have been unable to hold our school book fair 
in the usual way. However, children have been 
given the opportunity to view the books 
available. If you would then like to purchase a 
book, please complete the order form taken 
home by your child today. All books must be 
purchased via phone payment (details on the 
order form). Please then return the order form 
with the completed payment details to school 
by MONDAY 5TH JULY and we will then send 
the books home with your child next week. For 
every book we sell the school receives 
vouchers towards buying our own books. This 
is a great opportunity to get your child excited 
about reading! 
 

 
 
As the weather hots up it is really important 
that your children bring a hat and have had sun 
cream applied before coming to school.  Can 
we please ask that it is only water in water 
bottles as this is the healthiest option for your 
children’s teeth and keeps the ants out of the 
classroom!  Thank you. 
 

END OF YEAR GIFTS 

 
Whilst we really do appreciate the gesture, we 
do our job because are passionate about what 
we do and improving learning outcomes for all 
our children. If you, or your child, really feel 
that you would still like to gift the staff 
something then a simple home-made card or 
letter of appreciation would be more than 
gratefully received.  
 

HERON CLASS - PIRATE PARTY  

 
As part of Heron Class’ Learning Theme, 
"Would you be Friends with a Pirate?" they will 
be holding a pirate activity day which will 
include a pirate themed party, on Friday 9th 
July. There will be a variety of pirate themed 
activities and games throughout the day that 
will help to consolidate your child's learning. 
It would be great if your child could come to 
school dressed as a pirate. We will be wearing 
these clothes all day so make sure they are 
comfortable. We will be making some pirate 
accessories during the day so don't worry if 
you don't have much more than a stripy t shirt, 
hat or head scarf and shorts/leggings/jeans. If 
you really haven't got anything please let us 
know and we will try to help out. 
Please can parents also bring in any empty toilet 

SUN SAFE  
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rolls or small empty plastic drink bottles they may 
have at home  for a fun activity.  

AD SAFETY 

 
 
We had a fantastic sports day and the children 
really enjoyed themselves. We really 
appreciate your support and understanding in 
helping us to adhere to Covid safety rules and 
we are hopeful that next year we will be able to 
invite you all to watch. We have added some 
photos of the day. 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
Friday 8th July – Heron class pirate party 
Monday 12th July – Class / Sibling photos 
Wed 14th to Friday 16th July – Enrichment 
Activities 
Friday 16th July – Last day of term 
 

2021 – 2022 TERM DATES 

 
Term 1: Thursday 2nd September 2021 to  

            Thursday 14th October 2021 
            (Wednesday 1st September & Friday 
            15th October are INSET days) 
Term 2: Monday 1st November 2021 to Friday 
            17th December 2021 
Term 3: Tuesday 4th January 2022 to Friday 
            18th February 2022 
Term 4: Monday 28th February 2022 to Friday 

8th April 2022 
Term 5: Monday 25th April 2022 to Friday 27th  
             May 2022 
Term 6: Monday 6th June 2022 to Wednesday  
             20th July 2022 (Thursday 21st & 
             Friday 22nd July are INSET days) 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

   
 
 

SPORTS DAY 
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